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Comments: I believe development of the land around holland lake should be kept minimal to reduce impact to the

natural environment and preserve the beauty that is a major draw for this lake. Also,  am fearful of over

development raising costs in that area above where locals can afford. Many Montanans have already lost access

to places due to similar developments and cost increases associated with them have made the cost of living

impossible for most locals. To allow for further restriction in our own state would be nearly cruel. 


